
 
 

 
It should be noted that the publication of the audited Annual Accounts for 
The Highlands and Islands Transport Partnership will be postponed due 
to Covid-19. The audited annual accounts would, in normal circumstances, 
be published no later than 30 September. The audited accounts will now 
be made available and approved by the Partnership during November 
2021. This postponement is made using the powers contained in the 
Coronavirus (Scotland) Act 2020. 
 


